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MEMO TO: Mr. Ford

FROM: Paul
DATE: Saturday, July 22
11:50 a.m.

After 12:30, please call following statement in to 333-0390,

Committee for Re-election of the President:

"Spiro Agnew will add strength to the Republican ticket in 1972,
as he did in 1968. The President was wise not to split up a
winning team. The Vice President has been forthright and courageous

and deserves wide-spread support.”


































































































